
From: bonnie j jones <bonlar19@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 3:51 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: attitude of the people in quebec  
  
bonnie j jones 
106 auguste rd 
wentworth, NH 03282 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
on several occasions while camping or traveling in Québec we have been been treated quite nastily by the people who work in gas 
stations, laudermats  and food stores especially around the  Montréal area.   why would we want to deal with people who do not 
like us!!!!!!!    we really try to be friendly and courteous to all people where ever we are.      we have for many years gone to 
Ontario where the people treat us very warmly. they apparently appreciate our business and our money.     we have gone to the 
kipawa lake region, fishing which is on the border between Québec and Ontario and have been so well received. we feel like 
family!   too deal with eastern Québec is not desirable in my opinion.    they are very arrogant and do not wish us 
well      sincerely   bonnie & larry jones jones 
 
 
Sincerely, 
bonnie j jones 
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